
West of Scotland Archery Association
Committee Meeting - 13 March 2023

Attendees :

Apologies: Brian Maison

2024 Indoor Championship

2025 Indoor Championship

2024 Outdoor Championship

Fundraising

   

Under 21 WoSAA Team

We are working with a few clubs to assist them in getting funding towards new equipment and other 
projects.

Alastair Shields, Alastair Coutts. Craig Paterson, Maree Shields, Richard Radigan, Helen 
Cresswell, Antonios Katris, Scott Jamieson, David Killin, Donald Gibson, Erin Ann Dobbin, 
Joshua McMillan, Kathleen Lodge

Outdoor Championship is being held on 2nd June 2024 at Riverside in Ayr with the Junior Archery 
Series being held the day before.

We have received 2 lots of funding of approx £7,000 for specific projects from Royal Company of 
Archers Charitable Trust and South Ayrshire council.  These funds are to assist our community 
engagement programme.

Richard suggested we have a meeting with some on Scottish Archery Directors to discuss fundraising

Small  profit  was made on the competition.     The good new is that we raised £506.00 in the raffle 
which will go towards the cost for the County Champ entry and £170.00 for the WoSSA under 21 team

After the feedback from those attending the 2024 Indoors we will be holding it on weekend of 1st & 
2nd of February 2025.

We will be looking for volunteers over the weekend to assist with running the shoots and to help out 
with come and try sessions.   Catering for the day has now been confirmed and we will have 2 GB 
archers giving demonstrations.   There will also be Archery games and a raffle to raise funds for the 
under 21 team and the County Champs team

To run the under 21 team and provide them with coaching and assistance we need to raise approx 
£5,000.    We will be raising money for this at our 2024 Outdoor championship weekend by charging for 
Come and Try sessions , archery games and a raffle.



County Teams

AOB

Records - there are 35 records across ages and bow types available to be claimed at the WA900 

Fast track plan for judges - Richard is working with Curtis and Frank to get more County and Regional 
judges in Scotland

Richard has offered to support squad day and assist with head to head training.  We are currently 
taking names of those interested and will be asking for scores once the outdoor season starts.

We will also be having a comedy night to raise funds for the West Under 21 team on 20th September 
2024 at St Cuthberts Golf Club in Prestwick - tickets are currently on sale


